January 5, 1988

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
8209 West 78th St.
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

This letter is to verify your reception of KEZO in
Omaha.

It is nice to know that the station has listeners in
the Kansas City area. If you are ever in the Omaha area,
please stop by, I will be happy to take you around the station.

Sincerely,

John Gaeta
Corporate Engineer
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